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Important Date for your 2021 Diary 
  

  Anniversary Visit to Eschweiler --------------------------------------------------------------------------3 - 6 June 2021 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We hope you are all keeping safe and well in these difficult times.  It seems that many virus safety 
restrictions will still be in place for the foreseeable future, so it is tricky to see a way forward towards 
meeting up for a while.  Natasha Allen has very kindly organised a walk for us, which can be distanced 
and will be a good chance to catch up in the fresh air - we hope to be able to do this as soon as 
restrictions permit. 
 
Of course we are keen to continue with the usual exchange visits etc as soon as possible but of course we 
must see how the virus declines in all three countries.  Do please let us have your ideas for future 
meetings. Quite a few people have said they are not keen on large Zoom meetings. Hall hire seems 
increasingly problematic with a limit on numbers and the necessity for thorough cleaning after use.  Would 
you be able to host a small group if restrictions permit in the future? Or have you any other suggestions? 
Monique and I would be pleased to have them. 
 
In the meantime, stay safe and we look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Janet and Monique  
 
Janet Powell (Joint Chairman & Eschweiler Link) (01737 761903) Powellspostbox@btinternet.com 
Monique Pottage (Joint Chairman & Brunoy Link) (01737 221073)   mpottage@hotmail.co.uk 
 

Rotary Club of Redhill Redstone 
 
Please find attached a flyer from the rotary club giving details if you would like to support their lottery for 
the local food bank. 
 

Obituary 
 
We were sorry to hear of the recent death of Nigel Plumpton and our thoughts go to Margaret and her 
family. 
 
Janet Powell 
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